TE WHARE WANANGA O TE OPOKO O TE IKA A MAUI OFF]CE OF THE CHIEF OPERATING OFF[CER
ﬂSVICTORIA VICTORIA UNIVERSITY OF WELLINGTON, PO Box 600, Wellington 6140, New Zealand

Phone +64-4-463 9489

UNIVERSITY OF WELLINGTON

17 March 2016

Rachel Allan

By email: fyi-request-3654-49be2do1@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Rachel

Official Information Act Request

I refer to your request for information of 19 February 2016.

You have requested information under the Official Information Act 1982 from Victoria
University of Wellington about offers of accommodation at Katherine Jermyn Hall, being:

e How many offers were made after applications closed on 1 October 2015; and
o Whether any further offers were made, and if so, how many and on what dates?

The below table records the number of offers of accommodation made at Katherine Jermyn
Hall after applications closed on 1 October 2015, through to December 2015. There were no
further offers made after 10 December 2015.

Date Offers of accommodation made
at KJ Hall

7/10/2015 493

8/10/2015 4

15/10/2015 1

21/10/2015 24

22/10/2015 14

28/10/2015 1

3/11/2015 1

5/11/2015 10

17/11/2015 1

19/11/2015 4

26/11/2015 1

10/12/2015 1

Yours sincerely

priat
Mark Loveard
Chief Operating Officer



